
St. Veronica Athletic Booster Meeting 
June 2, 20202 
 
Attendees: Andy Eiser, Dave Heilmann, Laura Hannah, Dave Franta, Jarret Foster, Steve Nagel, 
Matt McConnell, Julie Brem, Aaron Heller, Rob Buehner, Doug McClure 
 
SVTM Football Update 

• At league meeting, league indicated they are hopeful to start season on time 
• SVTM has reduced registration fees to accommodate family hardship during COVID-19 
• Numbers look good for at least 3 teams, and hopeful to fill varsity team as well 
• 17 girls signed up to date for cheerleading 

 
Boys AD 

• Golf and Cross Country moving forward as planned 
• 8 registered for golf 
• Matt Reckman and Kris Durand all set for moving forward with cross country 
• Still working on rounding up a few uniforms that were not returned pre-COVID and will 

be organizing all returned uniforms 
• Send out messages again during June regarding registration for both golf and CC 

 
Girls AD 

• Still waiting on confirmation on using gym for tryouts on July 21 & 22 
• Discussed alternative options for tryout locations if gym not available 
• Discussed upcoming communications around volleyball, tryouts, etc. 
• League wants teams confirmed by August 8th 
• Will need to begin working on practice schedules by mid-July 
• The new tape required for the serving lines has been purchased 
• Replacement uniforms are ready 
• Still working on identify coach for 6A team 

 
VP Update 

• Dave and Doug have met to handle transition and go over upcoming tasks 
 
Concessions 

• Haven’t been in server since school closed 
• Will need to get in there and organize, clean, etc. before volleyball 
• Aaron can assist with purchase of sanitation supplies 

 
Treasurer 

• Gave overview of proposed budget that will be submitted 
• All 8th grade scholarship payments have been processed to respective high schools 

 
 



President 
• Backboards on playground hoops removed per Fr. Del’s request to address COVID 
• We’ve renewed Comboni gym for another year to use for volleyball and basketball 

practices 
• Upcoming gym maintenance planned for July if able to access gym at that time 

 


